Letter From Mr Mills
Dear Parents, Carers and Pangolins,
What a shock it was to get to school this morning to find it was shut; I expect a lot of you felt the same.
Ms Blood has asked me to put five days of home learning on the class webpage for you. There’s some English, maths and topic work here (including making slime!). I hope you enjoy doing the tasks.
Please email me photographs of any completed work from your parent or carer’s email address. I look forward to seeing them and emailing back lots of positive feedback and pupil points! My email address is: johnmills@st-bartholomews.brighton-hove.sch.uk
Remember to keep your reading up and also spend some time learning those remaining times table facts. Additionally, make sure you are good for those you live with and that you stay safe.
I cannot wait to see you soon!
Mr Mills
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